
SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION 
OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD JANUARY 12, 2017 
 

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Thursday, 
January 12, 2017, in the Small Board Room at the Educational Support Center.  The 
purpose of this meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately. 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 5:33 P.M. with the following members present:  
Ms. Stevens, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Kunich, Mr. Garcia, Mr. Falkofske, Mr. Wade, and Mrs. 
Coleman. Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis was also present.  
 
 Mrs. Coleman, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a 
special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District.  Notice of this 



Meeting adjourned at 6:00 P.M.   
 
      Stacy Schroeder Busby 
      School Board Secretary 
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